
 

 

 

 

Update: Special Departmental Bargaining Chamber 

meeting – 4 April 2022 
 

Departmental policies amendments 

The employer tabled the following policies for amendments and proposed that these be deferred to the 

Policy Task Team for further engagement: 

 

• Catering and Entertainment Policy 

• Cellphone and Landline Policy 

• Debt Policy 

• Financial and Delegation Policy 

• Policy on Wireless Connection (3G/4G LTE) 

• Petty Cash Policy 

• Subsidised Motor Vehicle Transport Policy 

• Integrated Rewards and Recognition Model Policy 

• Employee and Wellness Policy 

• Fruitless and Wasteful Expenditure Policy 

• GCIS Supply Chain Management Policy 

 

The PSA noted the tabling of the above-mentioned policies for amendments. Members are requested to 

access the policies on the departmental website and provide their inputs on or before 14 April 2022 to 

dumo@gcis.gov.za or Aubrey.Mabotsa@psa.co.za.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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